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Dear Legislators  

 

The state of Oregon is using monumental bad judgement on its behalf. While trying to 

ban diesel fuel you are only harming everyone in oregon. Bio fuels must be at the 

same or lower cost and availability as regular diesel. Accounting for less than 10% of 

fuel sales. Now is not the time. Bio fuels would have to meet or exceed production 

and directly replace diesel at the same or lower cost which is not the case.  

 

All goods and groceries along with every store item and commodity must be trucked 

in and rely on trucking from beginning to end. All family farms ranches have tractors 

trucks machinery and equipment that rely on diesel fuel  

 

Unless you want to destroy peoples lives and pockets books. Do not pass this bill HB 

4141 is a huge catastrophe that is completely avoidable and un necessary  

 

Support family farms and ranchers. Not special interests and agendas.  

 

Use your brain and common sense  

 

Vote No on HB 4141  

 

Farm Bureau Board member  

 

Paul 


